
COVID-19 HOME TESTING KIT
FOR STUDENTS
CareStart™ – COVID-19 Antigen Rapid Test 

ATTENTION Parents/Guardians 
Return to School Safely In-Person
Monday, January 10, 2022
The home COVID-19 rapid test is our first step for everyone to 
return to school for in-person instruction. Each box has 2 test 
kits that parents/guardians must use to test their child on 
Sunday, January 9 and Monday, January 17, 2022.
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Each child attending school will receive a test 
kit with 2 tests.

If your child’s test result is positive, take a 
picture of the results and email it to your child’s 
school nurse and principal, and notify the 
teacher. The child cannot attend school and 
MUST isolate for 10 days. 

Your child does not need a test if they had a positive 
COVID-19 test result within the last 90 days. 

If you have any questions call your child’s school 
nurse or principal.

Videos to administer the  
CareStart™ – COVID-19 Antigen Rapid Test.
https://bit.ly/care-start-kit 


